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October 11, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection, Section 1

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir:

This letter is in response to your letter dated September 28, 1982
concerning the inspection of The Blood Center on September 10, 1982.

Violation #1 - We are currently changing the name on the license
and it will now be kept up-to-date. This will be
completed by January 1,1983.

Violation #2 - We are currently changing the procedure and making
arrangements to survey the ash. This will be com-
pleted by January 1,1983.

Violation #3 - We are currently changing the procedure so it will
specify doing surveys on all wastebags before they
are removed from the room. This will be completed
by January 1, 1983.

Sincerely,

%
Larry Weldy, BSMT(ASCP)SBB
Laboratory Director
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